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Congratulations to our Primary 4 Children who made their First Communion on Saturday 
8th May 2021. A special word of thanks to Rev.Fr Fitzpatrick, Deacon Juan, FOSM and 
everyone involved. 

 

                                               

  

 

Unlocking Our Sound Heritage is a nationwide project that will help to digitise and 

preserve sound recordings from old formats and open them to everyone.  In Northern Ireland 
the work is taking place at Cultra, the home of the National Museums NI sound archives.  
This archive contains an extensive collection of recordings spanning transport, industry, 
crafts, folklore, language, traditional music and song. 

As part of this work, sound recordings by the children from St Mary’s Derrytrasna on 
11th June 1968 and Ardmore Primary School on 20th October 1966 have been 
uncovered.  
 

The school and the community are delighted to be involved in this project that will include 
our pupils learning about the science of ‘sound’, the valuable work that is being done to 
digitise and rescue old recordings and how pupils spent their childhood and summer 
holidays in and around the Derrytrasna area in the past.  

A very special part of the project involves former pupils hearing their childhood voices for 
the first time in over 50 years.  National Museums NI has asked if they could record the 
voices of some pupils who are in school today, for the purpose of comparison.  We have 
arranged that this would happen on 11th June 2021.  

We are very excited to be part of this community project.  

Mrs McAlinden 

 

Reminder - School Closed:  

Monday 31st May & Tuesday 1st June 2021 – Bank Holiday & SDD 

June 2021   –SDD to be confirmed  

http://www.nmni.com/
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Many thanks to:  

TADA Rural Support who have supplied three tablets to our school 

community.  

 

Lurgan Cricket Coaching to P6/7 which has now finished 

SLNRA for their funding of Relax Kids      

 

Friends of St Mary’s for all their fund raising and grant applications. 

They have been successful in their grant applications to Armagh 

Banbridge Council and NIE. Continue to follow their Facebook page:   

Friends of St Mary’s FOSM 

Resources for parents to support your child’s maths learning at home can be found on 

https://ccea.org.uk/learning-resources/help-your-child-maths.  

Please continue to use our remote learning packages IXL, Accelerated Reader, and BIG 

CAT Collins.  

Parent line Information- Monday 7th June Fussy Eating                

 

Thank you to all our staff and pupils for participating in the ‘Blue Balloon Challenge’ 

 

Many thanks to you all for your continued support. 

191 Derrytrasna Road, Lurgan, t:028 3834029 

info@st.marys.derrytrasna.ni.sch.uk www.stmarysderrytrasna.org 

 

Important dates for the weeks ahead are: 

 2nd June  Transition Talk – Primary 7  

 3rd June  Unlocking Our Sound Heritage Project 

11th June Unlocking Our Sound Heritage Project 

15th June  Healthy Kidz Sports Day  

18th June  Clever Cloggers– P7  

19th June  Post Primary online portal is open for P7 
 

https://ccea.org.uk/learning-resources/help-your-child-maths
mailto:info@st.marys.derrytrasna.ni.sch.uk
http://www.stmarysderrytrasna.org/
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